
 

 

 

31st May 2025 
Dear Member 

  
Firstly, I have some wonderful news. I have the pleasure of announcing the exciting birth 
of a little girl called Rory Flora MacDonald on Tuesday 27th May.  Rory, Tilly, Archie and 
Jemima are all exhausted, but doing well. 
  

Beginners 

  
For any of you wishing to book in Beginners for next Season please click here to see the 
availability of Beginners’ slots.  There are a certain number of slots on each of the 
Beginner days, so it will be on a first come first served basis with a maximum of 4 per 
Member on any given day.  Please be assured that these are the only Beginners slots 
available this Season, spaces are limited and once they are gone they are gone.  I look 
forward to receiving your requests by email. 
  

Summer Events 
4th, 5th and 6th July 

  

Classic Cars 

  

 
  
Dear Cresta Friends 
  
Please click here for the details of our Classic Car Event, the Cresta Summer Party 2025 
and registration. 
  

https://mcusercontent.com/84565b3a39b695f056cc58618/files/0f761b8c-046a-96e4-ca5c-927c17c8a469/Beginners_Calendar_2025.01.pdf
mailto:annabel.kettler@cresta-run.com
https://mcusercontent.com/84565b3a39b695f056cc58618/files/83427e4e-33f2-811c-3bbb-37d62d47bbcc/Classic_Cars_Invitation_2025.01.pdf


 

For the first time we will have diner and party at the billionaires and again we will have DJ 
Guido playing for us after dinner. 
 
Franco and I look forward to welcoming you for riding and dancing at our favourite village 
in the Alps. 
  
Best wishes 
Borni 
  

Golf 

  
Alexander Schmidt (the Marmot) has a wonderful day planned, please click here for the 
information, itinerary and registration form. 
  

Bicycling 

  
Tobias has organised a wonderful day out in the Engadin valley and up in the mountains. 
  
On Saturday at 6:00 AM, we’ll do a small early morning tour up to the Bernina Pass and 
back – it’s doable for all skill levels. 
  
At 9:00 AM, we’ll meet the drivers at the Kempinski for coffee and croissants, and at 10:00 
AM, we’ll start the second tour, which lasts around four hours, including a lunch break. 
  
E-bikes can be rented from me at a special price of 50 francs. Both are e-bike tours, so 
everyone can easily join. 
  
Please click here for more information and registration. 
  
I’m looking forward to a great turnout as always and wish you a lovely spring until then! 
  
Tobias Schaer 
 
May I wish you all a wonderful Summer. 
 
  

 

https://mcusercontent.com/84565b3a39b695f056cc58618/files/c0150b70-e7ea-b7fb-d483-31122b2826be/Registration_Summer_Golf_2025.pdf
https://1drv.ms/b/c/0869fcb2cdb91792/Ed2BaXTVVqdKn7gpcI5iLqoBO-m4pW77TLKIU8RvjZ1ViQ


 

 

 

 


